
 

Opposed to this development - too much density, obstructed views of Church, not suitable for 

student housing or a tower of housing generally, inadequate parking and traffic flow, and will 

change the character of the immediate vicinity.  

Skyline is known to be a for-profit rental company that does not add significant value to the 

community other than simple economic benefit - not affordable housing and not a suitable place 

to build a tower.  

Keep carden street, your city hall area and downtown Guelph quaint! It’s what makes the middle 

of the downtown core so unique.  

 

Thank you, 

Denis 

Ward 5 

 


